
  Attachment VIII 

 
State University System 

Summary Description of University Priorities 
Not Recommended for Inclusion (except for shaded SUS systemwide 

issues) in the State University System Legislative Budget Request 
 
 
 
This attachment summarizes all of the university issues that Board staff members have 
not recommended for inclusion as unique issues in the 2006-2007 State University 
System Legislative Budget Request.  Board staff utilized criteria referenced in 
Attachment II to determine which issues would be placed into this category.  Other 
information associated with these issues can be found in the detailed university 
documentation that will be available at the meeting and can be found at 
http://www.flbog.org/BudgetRequest/LegBudgetIssues.asp website.  Please note that the 
shaded issues are included in the systemwide issues identified in Attachment IV. 
 


